March4, 2021 MEGENYE

MAR & 2021

,By

To David Connor
Executive Director

Winchendon Housing Authority

I"m writing to express my interest in becoming the tenant representative

on the WHA Board.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

fofons

Jane Leavens






